
TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Final Minutes, May 6th, 2021

Location: Online/zoom

Attendees: Sean Radcliffe, Lincoln Geiger, Carol Mamczak, Jeff Jensen, Scott Hecker, Cathy Joly.
Guest Chris Danforth on behalf of Brett Mason.

Started at 7:05 pm

Discussion of letter to Dredge and Fill “wetlands” application by Brett Mason

Scott described his visit to the site. There is a wet area about 2 feet wide after heavy rain.
Only 16" culvert crossing Moran Road. They are putting a 24" culvert, larger than in the road.

Scott discussed his observations of the land after recent heavy rains. Scott said the water was very clear.

The group discussed aspects of the project with Chris Danforth (representing Brett Mason).

Scott moved to approve the Wetland permit.
Sean Radcliffe seconded.
Sean Radcliffe Yes
Lincoln Geiger Yes
Carol Mamczak Yes
Jeff Jensen Yes
Scott Hecker Yes.
Cathy Joly did not vote.

Next week's regular meeting:
Scott will be in Florida but will be able to attend the meeting next week.
Scott reported the edits to town forest steward plan are done.

The group adjourned at 7:21 pm. The next meeting will be Wednesday, May 19th, 2021 at 7:00 PM.

Minutes submitted by Sean Radcliffe. Italics above indicate tasks to be done.
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